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Nevada Secretary Of State Announces Alien Invasion 

By Keith Paul Bishop on October 26, 2011 

This is no premature pesce d’aprile joke. Yesterday, the Nevada Secretary of State actually issued 
a media advisory announcing “A Twenty-Foot-Tall Alien Invades Secretary of State’s Office.”  Nevada 
is, after all, home to the famous government facility at “Area 51″ and/or “the operating location near 
Groom Lake” (See Doe v. Browner, 902 F.Supp. 1240, 1248-49 (D. Nev. 1995).  Do we now have 
official confirmation of extraterritorial visitors in the Silver State?  Alas, this alien is much more 
prosaic.  It is a Halloween prop for the Secretary’s employees and their families. 

On a more serious note, Secretary of State Ross Miller also reported that his office had processed 
more than 500 new entity filings in the third quarter of 2011 than during the same period in 2010.  All 
of the increase is attributable to limited liability company filings. The number of new corporate, limited 
partnership, limited liability partnership and business trusts filings declined.  The total number of all 
business entity filings for the third quarter of 2011 was 14,003. 

The increase in LLC filings was balanced by the Secretary of State’s revocation of status of more 
than 400 companies.  According to this announcement, the Secretary of State took this action after 
the registered agent, Power Point Management Ltd., failed to respond to interrogatories from the 
Secretary of State’s office. 

 

http://calcorporatelaw.com/2011/10/nevada-secretary-of-state-announces-alien-invasion/
http://calcorporatelaw.com/author/keith-paul-bishop/
http://nvsos.gov/index.aspx?recordid=762&page=23
http://nvsos.gov/index.aspx?page=39
http://nvsos.gov/index.aspx?recordid=736&page=23

